
SAS Staff Recognition Week 2015 
Celebrate SAS Staff Recognition Week 
31 August 2015 – 4 September 2015 

“Our jobs, Your children, Their future” 

Every year the PSA organises Recognition Week to acknowledge the vital role 
that SAS Staff play in schools across NSW. It’s that time of year again. 

As modern schools step up to the challenge of educating students in this 
century and the demands of an ever-changing world, SAS Staff are the 
backbone of the great work that is being done. 

Recognition Week is an opportunity for your Principal, and the school 
community, to show their appreciation for SAS staff members who play such 
an important part in ensuring the smooth running of our schools: 

• Administrative Managers
• Administrative Officers
• School Learning Support Officers
• Aboriginal Education Officers
• General Assistants.
The theme for this year is: 

School Administrative & Support Staff: 
“Our jobs, your children, their future” 

Recognition Week is a PSA initiative. 

Tell us what your school is doing for SAS Staff Recognition Week: morning 
tea, lunch or a night out? 

Please let me know what you have arranged, as I can organise a visit to your 
school. 

Send photos, as they may be published in the next edition of Red Tape, with 
your approval. 

Marisa Bosco PSA Organiser 
mobosco@psa.asn.au 
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